
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

  Request for Community Consultation 
 

Etheridge Shire Council’s  
Sustainability Policy 

 
Council has developed a Sustainability Policy (draft) for Etheridge Shire 
Council. This policy has been developed through consultation with Griffith 
University to guide Council Operations in the future.  
 
The Sustainability Policy (draft) can be found on the Council’s website or at 
the front counter of Council’s Office. Should you wish a copy of the draft plan 
to be emailed to you, then please contact the Executive Assistant on details 
below. 
 
Please email/post or hand deliver all feedback to Council Office via the 
following – 
 
Email: Renee.Bester@etheridge.qld.gov.au  
Post: PO Box 12, Georgetown 4871  
Address: 41 Saint George Street, Georgetown 4871 
 
All submitted feedback needs to be received by COB Monday 10 July.  

 
 
Ken Timms PSM 
Chief Executive Officer  
Etheridge Shire Council 
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